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Important information inside 

Rowe Park Tennis Court Upgrade 

12 January 2023 

Dear Resident, 

Rowe Park Tennis Court Upgrade 

The Town is happy to advise that the Rowe Park Tennis Court Upgrade Project is scheduled to 

commence on Monday, 16 January 2023. The goal is to complete the majority of works by the 

end of March, weather and contractor availability permitting. 

The works will comprise of the following: 

1. Upgrades to tennis courts including a new surface. 

2. New posts and nets in the new tennis court surface. 

3. Refurbishment of the netball court (can also be used as a hit-up wall for tennis). 

4 installation of a half-court basketball court. 

Works are expected to occur during typical working hours, between 7am and 5pm on 

weekdays. While it is inevitable that works of this nature may cause some inconvenience, every 

effort will be made to ensure this is kept to a minimum. 

If you have any questions regarding this project or would like further information, please 

contact me on 9285 4300. 

Yours sincerely 

/ 

L 

Kathleen Breuer 

Acting Director Infrastructure 
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